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18 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

As you are aware, in January, Mr Price will start his interim executive headship at Sapperton Primary 
School. After a successful interview, we are delighted to announce that Mrs Everett will be taking on the 
role of SENCO. If you have any queries or concerns regarding Special Educational Needs, do not hesitate 
to make contact with Mrs Everett, via the admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk address. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Warmest regards 

 
 
 
 
 
Gary Price 
Headteacher 
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